
Mad River Township Board of Trustees

Special Session – March 27, 2017

The Mad River Township Board of Trustees met in special session March 27, 2017, 
at Greenon High School.

Present:  Trustees Kathy Estep, Joe Catanzaro, and Bob McClure and Fiscal Officer 
David Rudy.

Trustee Estep called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm.

A large group of concerned citizens attended the meeting to hear presentations and
comments from a number of groups in regards to the proposed permit modification 
application from Enon Sand and Gravel for over 400 acres near the Echo Hills 
subdivision and surrounding area.  

Representatives from ODNR – Division of Mineral Resources Management spoke first
to provide an explanation of the permit and permit modification process as well as 
the status of the application from Enon Sand and Gravel.

Next Dennis Garrison, President of Enon Sand and Gravel spoke about their 
intentions with the proposed mining operation.

Those comments were followed by comments from Clark County Community 
Development.  They addressed the conditional use zoning regulations regarding a 
mining/gravel pit operating.

Other agencies followed with comments including Clark County Combined Health 
District, Clark County Engineer’s Department, and the Clark County Commission.  

Trustees then voiced their concerns over the application as well.  

The meeting was then opened up to comments from the public.  A number of 
individuals spoke and addressed questions to the panel.  

At about 10:00, Trustee Estep ended the question and answer session of the 
meeting.


